
 
  

 

 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 

 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO: Brian J. McDermott, Deputy Director 
 Office of Nuclear Security and Incident Response 
 
 Gary M. Holahan, Deputy Director 
 Office of New Reactors 
 
 Brian E. Holian, Deputy Director  
    for Engineering and Corporate Support 
 Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
 
 Scott W. Moore, Deputy Director 
 Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards 
 
 James L. Biggins, Deputy Assistant General Counsel 

    for Reactors and Materials Rulemaking 
Office of the General Counsel 

 
 David C. Lew, Deputy Regional Administrator 

    for Operations, Region I 
 
FROM: K. Steven West, Chairman   /RA/ 
 Committee to Review Generic Requirements 
 
SUBJECT: AGENDA FOR THE 436th MEETING OF THE COMMITTEE 

TO REVIEW GENERIC REQUIREMENTS 
 
 
The Committee to Review Generic Requirements (CRGR) will hold its 436th meeting 
on Thursday, February 26, 2015, from 1:30 p.m. to 3:00 p.m. at Three White Flint in Room HQ-
1D-07.  The staff from the Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards will provide a 
briefing to the CRGR on proposed final Generic Letter, 20XX-XX, “Treatment of Natural 
Phenomena Hazards in Fuel Cycle Facilities.” 
 
If you cannot attend, please ensure that an alternate approved by the CRGR chairman attends 
the meeting. 
 
 
CONTACT: Les Cupidon, RES 
  301-251-7684 
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